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Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: August 10, 2017  
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
    
Subject: Elementary Report Card Update to the Board of Education 
 
Our current report card was adopted in 2009 and no longer aligns to our state 
standards. Over the past two years our Elementary Literacy and Math leaders have 
been piloting and revising a new report card. This fall we will begin to shift to using the 
new card by changing the Reading and Writing, Speaking and Listening portions. We 
will add the changes to Mathematics, Science and Social Studies for the 2018-19 
school year.  
 
I would like to present, during our Committee of the Whole, an update on our new 
Elementary Report Card. Please consider adding this agenda item to the August 14, 
Curriculum Committee segment of the Board of Education Meeting. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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